
PRESS RELEASE 
 
 
 
Pinal County School Superintendent Jill Broussard has decided not to appoint a 
Governing Board member to the vacant seat on the Sacaton Elementary School Board.  
The seat will remain vacant until the election in November, 2018.   
 
If anyone is interested in running for the Sacaton Elementary School Governing Board in 
the November, 2018 election, please contact Brenda Katterman at the Pinal County 
School Office for an election packet at 520.866.6565 or visit our website at 
www.pinalesa.org to download a copy.            
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